
February 2018 SPARKS

The February 2018 issue of       SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is 
     attached. 

 The next regular club meeting       for those with their reservations is the TARS Banquet,
February       8th 6:00 pm at the Log Inn.

It's Dues time! Attached is the 2018 membership form.                 Your regular membership
dues are due the month of                 January.

In this ISSUE:
One Man's Opinion

 SKYWARN training
 Contacts, KJ4DVR congratulations
 ARES/RACES News

 For the latest news check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net       Wednesdays at 8:00 pm on
the 146.790 repeater.
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